
From: Jim Vescovi
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Subject: [External Email]Early secessional at Cherokee National
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[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

I am in full support of increasing the amount of early successional forests.  Early forests are the key
to a healthy forest and the enjoyment of same.  Please act to your fullest capacity to support my
request.
James Vescovi PE, BCEE
Licenses environmental engineer
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